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GEORGIA

REGIONAL COMMISSION

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

The regular monthly meeting of the Northwest Georgia Regional
Commission (NWGRC) Council scheduled for Thursday, August 17, 2023, at

the Rome Civic Center has been cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held at 11:00 A. M. on
Thursday, September 21, 2023, at the Rome Civic Center.

All meetings of the Northwest Georgia Regional Commission are open to the public.
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